

Agenda ^{v2}

Euston Community Representatives Group

Meeting date	Tuesday, 23 March 2021
Meeting time	5pm-7pm
Meeting location	Microsoft Teams – details below

Attendees

Dr Karl Mackie CBE	Independent chair
Linda Bennett (LB)	Engagement Programme Manager, CSjv
Malcolm Codling (MC)	Project Client Director - SCS, HS2
David Demolder (DD)	Stakeholder Manager, Construction Partner
Tom Duckmanton (TD)	Sponsorship Manager, Network Rail
Nia Griffiths (NG)	Head of Consents and Engagement, MWCC South
Freda Jesudason (FJ)	Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Keith Lomas (KL)	Programme Manager, Area South, HS2
Hazel Maguire (HM)	Network Rail
Ross Pearson (RP)	Senior Community Engagement Manager, HS2
Maddelyn Sutton (MS)	Head of Community Engagement - Area South, HS2
Laurence Whitbourn (LW)	Euston Area Client Director, HS2

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
1	Welcome and introductions (community representatives, except Contact Group, not required to introduce themselves)	Chair	17.00
2	Department for Transport <ul style="list-style-type: none">- Introduction of Kate Cohen- Role of the Department for Transport- Questions (within time allocated – note that additional time for questions has been allowed at the end of the meeting)	KC	17.05

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
3	HS2 update Slides to be shared at least five working days before the meeting with explanatory notes. Presentation of key points including those raised (listed) by the Contact Group at the agenda setting meeting. Response to advance and tabled questions as time permits.		17.15
3.1	HS2 <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Management of engagement sessions <ul style="list-style-type: none"> o Circulation of slides in advance o Meeting chat protocols - Planned engagement - Notices of Entry (why served if not used?) - Questions (within time allocated) 	MS/RP	17.15
3.2	Mace Dragados <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - To NOTE the works lookahead - Maria Fidelis engagement - Questions (within time allocated) 	DD	17.25
3.3	CSjv <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - To NOTE the works lookahead - Drummond St coordination of works - Questions (within time allocated) 	LB	17.30
3.4	Network Rail Update <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - To NOTE the works lookahead - Support for SCS work in approaches - Resilience works - Questions (within time allocated) 	TD	17.40
3.5	SCS <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - To NOTE the works lookahead - Update on haul road implementation - Update on property surveys and covid safety measures - Timescales for Cavern tunnels design and engagement - Questions (within time allocated) 	NG	17.45
	Break <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Please note that the meeting will recommence at 18.05 prompt 	Chair	18.00

	Item	Presenter	Indicative timings
4	Working Groups - To NOTE the summaries in the Flash Report	N/a NOTE only	
5	LB Camden Rough Sleeping Team - To NOTE the work of the team described in the slide pack	N/a NOTE only	
6	Action items by exception - To AGREE the closure of items since the last meeting - To NOTE the updates provided	DD	18.05
7	Noise insulation update - To NOTE a presentation on o progress made to date o current works o installation priorities to support triggers - Questions (within time allocated)	KL	18.10
8	Community Questions - Questions not related to agenda items raised in person or via the Chat function - Questions relating to agenda items not dealt with in the time allocated - Agreement on how unanswered questions will be responded to	Chair	18.25
9	Minutes of the last meeting	Chair	18.45
10	Matters Arising	All	18.50
	Any other business	All	18.55

[Join Microsoft Teams Meeting](#)

[+44 20 3321 5200](#) United Kingdom, London (Toll)

Conference ID: 472 487 150#